
Berger, Reed

From: Mark McDonald < loomisocw@cfl.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, October 02, 2017 1:05 PM
To: Berger, Reed
Subject: Land DevelopmentCode Text Amendment.

Reed,

Iam sending youthis e-mail to let you knowthat Boardwalk at Daytona Development, LLC would like to proceed with
having the city commission hear the text amendment change to amend Section 5.4.C.13 of the Land Development code
at the November 1st City Commission meeting.

Please let me know that you receive this and that this is acceptable.

Thanks,

Mark McDonald

Controller

GDAF Investments, LLC

Boardwalk at Daytona LLC


